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To whom it may concern...

  

We really appreciate your generous act of buying the Rainbow Trailer Court and donating it to
the Gothenburg schools.

  

However, your generous act has put an enormous burden on our family. Our family will more
than likely be forced into foreclosure because of the lack of funds available to us for the buying
of a lot and expenses involved in moving our home out of the trailer court.

  

Again, we really do appreciate your generous act...our only wish is next time, please consider
the effect it will have to all that are involved.

  

So, please pray for us. God bless!
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